Craig, Sondra

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 11:45 AM

To: ‘krw@gerkeexcavating.com'

Cc: ‘jacob.loken@isginc.com’

Subject: Notice of Hearing - Limited Exemption for Construction Noise (George & Hagar Streets)
Attachments: Gerke Excavating - 700 George - George-Hagar Intersection.pdf

Kyle,

The public hearing for your application will take place at 10 a.m. on March 14, 2022. The meeting will be held at the
Southside Neighborhood Center, 1300 6" St S, if you would like to attend in person. The meeting is also available for
virtual attendance by using the link below. Attached is the notice that is going in the mail today to property owners
located within 300 feet of the areas of construction; | am mailing one to your business address as well.

Link to participate in the virtual meeting (audio & video): https://call.lifesizecloud.com/4912386

To Callin by Phone (audio only): +1 (877) 422-8614
Meeting extension: 4912386#

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org

Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:
In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic communication.



